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Press Release

General Shigeru Iwasaki, Chief of Staff, Joint Staff, Japan Self-Defense
Forces paid a wvisit to Belgium from 4th to 5th of March 2014, upon the
invitation of General Gerard Van Caelenberge, Chief of Defense, Belgian Armed
Forces. Gen Iwasaki had a meeting with General Caelenberge in Brussels on
4th March. During the meeting, they discussed issues such as the security
situation in regions of mutual interest and defense cooperation and exchange

between Japan and Belgium.

The two Generals shared the view that the development of beneficial
relationship between the two defense establishments will promote mutual
understanding and trust between the two countries, and contribute to the

global peace, stability, and prosperity.

The two Generals emphasized cooperation under multilateral frameworks,
and agreed to strengthen cooperation on such areas as maritime security,
United Nation’s Peace Keeping Operations, and humanitarian assistance and

disaster relief, in order to ensure international peace and stability.

General Iwasaki expressed his gratitude for the warm hospitality offered by
General Caelenberge. They appreciated that the exchanges took place in a

friendly atmosphere and were fruitful for both sides.
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